
Joliet Township High School 
Joliet, Illinois 

 
 

 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Joliet Township High School District #204 is accepting applications to fill the vacancies on the 

School Board created by the resignations of Mr. Jim Allison and Mr. David Skorupa.  The 

individuals selected will serve on the School Board from the date of appointment and will conclude 

after the April 2023 election at the swearing in of newly elected school board members. 

 

Applications for the vacant seat will be accepted immediately until 3:45 p.m. on August 12, 2021.  

 

Applicants must be a United States citizen, at least 18 years of age, a resident of Illinois and the 

District for at least one year immediately preceding the appointment, and a registered voter.  They 

must also not be a child sex offender, hold another incompatible office, have a prohibited interest in 

any contract with the District, a school trustee, and hold certain types of prohibited State or Federal 

employment. 

 

Persons interested in applying should contact Mrs. Tanya Rico, Recording Secretary, Joliet 

Township High School District 204, 300 Caterpillar Drive, Joliet, IL 60436, to request via email 

contact trico@jths.org.  Please call 815-727-6977 or email trico@jths.org. 


